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Welcome to Genie's latest 'Village Matters' newsletter

This issue is an alert for a community consultation on the proposed design of the extended car park at the
Swan Hotel, Streatley

Two public consultation opportunities on the proposed extension to the
car park at the Swan Hotel, Streatley

Saturday 8 December 10am - 12noon
Monday 10 December 5pm - 7pm

The Swan Hotel has just announced that it will be hosting two 'drop-in’ sessions at the hotel for
people to come along and learn more about the proposed extension to its car park at the rear of
the hotel.

Full details of the proposed extension, including maps and every other aspect of the planning application
will be on display. The location will be the Bar area to the rear of the hotel and each session will have two
senior staff members present throughout to answer any questions local residents may have.

On the Saturday morning session Lucy Potter, Managing Director of the hotel, will be present, along with
Lorraine Rose, Project Manager. On Monday evening, it will be Michael Westenbrink, Operations Director
for the Rarebird Group (The Swan and The Great House at Sonning) and Lorraine Rose.

The planning application link for this proposal on the West Berkshire Council website will be published,
along with all the other local applications, in the ‘Planning Applications Alert’ section of the next Genie
newsletter due to be sent out mid-December.

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use news@genienews.org

Village Matters reports on topical events and items of interest to local residents. There is no specific
publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ sufficient material justifies a newsletter. Unless stated
otherwise, the items will refer to Goring-on-Thames, Streatley, South Stoke and the surrounding villages.

If you like it, please forward to your friends and encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you
consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add




us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.
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